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CLOSE BEST PRACTICE HIGH SCHOOL
THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER RECOMMENDS:
That effective June 30, 2012, the Chicago Board of Education close Best Practice High School (School ID
610370) ("BPHS"), located at 2040 West Adams Street, for reasons associated with the Board's prior
phase-out authorization (09-0225-EX34). There are no students currently attending BPHS.

DESCRIPTION:
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Actions, the Chief Executive Officer (“CEQ”) of the Chicago Public Schools may recommend to the Board
the closing of schools.
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